Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICTS
Northwest Florida Water Management District
The Northwest Florida Water Management District announces two workshops to which all persons are invited.

DATES AND TIMES: January 29, 2014, 2:00 p.m., Technical Workshop; January 29, 2014, 5:30 p.m. CT, Public Workshop

PLACE: Gulf Coast State College, Gibson Lecture Hall, Student Union East, 5230 West US Highway 98, Panama City, FL 32401
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The District will solicit comments and input to support development of an update to the Region III Regional Water Supply Plan. As the District’s recent Water Supply Assessment concluded that regional water supply planning should continue for Bay County, the District is updating the regional water supply plan per Section 373.709, F.S. This workshop will provide an opportunity for water supply utilities, local government planners and the public to ask questions and provide comments and recommendations. The workshop will also include water supply development project and funding options. The workshop agenda and additional information will be available on the District’s website by January 21, www.nwfwmd.state.fl.us/rmd/water_supply_planning/region_III_wsp.html or by contacting Angela Chelette at 81 Water Management Drive, Havana, FL 32333-4712, (850)539-5999, 1(800)913-1518 or Angela.Chelette@nwfwmd.state.fl.us.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in the workshop is asked to advise the agency at least two days before the event by contacting Elaine McKinnon, Elaine.McKinnon@nwfwmd.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
